General Faculty Meeting Tuesday, August 11, 2015 – 10:30 122 Wallace Hall

- I. Call to order: The General Faculty Meeting was called to order by the Senate Chair, Dr. Tim Ruhnke at 10:38 a.m.
- II. Recognition of Faculty Scholarship recipients. Dr. Brenda Wilson announced the names and certificates were presented to Faculty Scholarship recipients. Faculty Scholarship funding is evenly distributed among the four colleges. The Endowed Fund (44741) is distributed based on interest earned. The Restricted Fund (42960) is distributed fully each year.
- III. Approval of May 13, 2015 General Faculty Meeting minutes: Minutes from the previous General Faculty Meeting were reviewed. Dr. Sonya Armstrong moved to approve the minutes, Dr. Timothy Alderman seconded. Motion to approve minutes carried.
- IV. Approval of agenda: Motion to approve the Agenda was made, seconded, and carried.
- V. **Update on General Education:** Discussion was made regarding advisement of students during the transition. Students can matriculate from any catalog from their entry point into the university and later. Students, with assistance from advisors, will need to determine which route is most beneficial to them.
- VI. **Elections:** Elections were held for "At-Large" positions for Faculty Senate standing committees where vacancies existed.

There being no additional business, the meeting was adjourned at 11:28 a.m.

Dr. Emily Waugh, Secretary